
 

 
Staff and children were united today in saying that every day should be a #HelloYellow day. The happiness and positivity in 

school has been simply overwhelming.  What a way to end the week and begin a lovely weekend! 

Mrs L Wilby, Executive Headteacher 

Autumn Newsletter 2020 Issue 6 

Just a week ago we shared our 
plans for #HelloYellow with you.  
We set our target fundraiser at 
£200.  A week later and this tar-
get has been well and truly 
smashed!  In fact, we have 
achieved 482% of our target and 
raised a tremendous £963. Thank 
you to you all for your generous 
donations! 

#Team Solent We Did It! 

This amount of money 
will make such a posi-
tive difference to so 
many young lives, 
helping a generation 
to understand that 
whatever they are 
going through, they 
are not alone! 

£963 482% 

It is still not too late 
to donate.  If you 
would like to make 
a donation please  
click here to find our 
fundraising page. 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/the-solent-schools


We have set up an emergency school text service that can be used over the weekend and during school holidays.  This service 

must only be used if your child or a member of your immediate household tests positive for Covid-19.  You will receive a short 

acknowledgement message back and senior leaders at both schools will be alerted.  This service will enable us to take swift 

action.  The number to text is   07933 997641  You must leave a short message with the words ‘Covid Positive test for’ then 

the name of the person who has tested positive, your child's name and class.  If your child tests positive we will request a copy 

of the test result at this point. 

Emergency School Contact 

We hope that you enjoyed the curriculum 
expectation presentations from your 
child’s class teacher last week.  The ques-
tion lines are now closed and we can re-
port that we received no questions in rela-
tion the presentation content.  This must 
simply mean that the teachers covered 
everything you needed to know!  The lines 
may now be closed, but if you haven’t yet 
watched these, they are still available on 
the school websites.  You will find them in 
the Year Group Gallery! 

Are you thinking about secondary school places? If so, then 

head over to the Springfield School website by clicking 

here, where you will be able to listen to a presentation and 

also experience  a brand new virtual tour of the school. 

Since lockdown we have been receiving regular requests to 
live stream our assemblies once again.  We are beginning to 
think that our parents and carers must have been enjoying 
them a little too much!  Our pupils are still receiving daily as-
semblies streamed to their classrooms, but the one thing that 
they are not allowed to do is sing! For this reason, we are cre-
ating a series of singing assemblies to help spread a little So-
lent Sunshine.  So, when you have a spare minute, why not 
click here and join in. The first in the series fits in with our 
theme today for #HelloYellow ‘Colour and Pattern’ with Mrs 
Wilby. 

Solent Sing Along! 

Solent has always nurtured a love of 
reading amongst pupils and now is cer-
tainly not a time to stop!  We are cur-
rently unable to send books home, 
however we can highly recommend 
visiting the ‘Oxford Owls online book 
selection’, which you can access by 
clicking on the picture of the owl . 

Have you ever seen yourself working 
within one of the Solent Schools?  Then 
why not come and join our team?   

Solent Infant School is looking to recruit a 
midday supervisor.  The role is for one 
hour a day, Monday to Friday, term time 
only.  No previous experience required! 
Please contact the school office for fur-
ther information. 

We Love to Read 

Come and Join Us! 

https://springfield.uk.net/index.php/home/school-video
https://springfield.uk.net/index.php/home/school-video
https://solentinfant.thesolentschools.org/our-assemblies/assembly-library/
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-book/library-page/

